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WORK TO SHARE



Reception have been introduced to Minecraft Education 
Edition by some of the Digital Leaders.

They learned to move around a world and also began building 
different houses using the different blocks.

RECEPTION





YEAR 3 

Year 3 had an unplugged lesson, which means they were learning 
about computing without using any type of technology. They were 
given a simple task to complete: get a "robot" to stack cups in a 
specific design. 

This lesson lays the groundwork for the programming that the year 3 
pupils will do throughout the term of coding, as they learn the 
importance of defining a clearly communicated algorithm. 





YEAR 3



YEAR 4

Year 4 used an app called Octostudio to create a coding 
project about the Tudors. They used the camera feature 
to add in images about Henry VIII and his wives and used 
block-based coding to integrate movement, sounds and 
animation to their design.



YEAR 4



YEAR 5

Year 5 were introduced to the coding website CoSpaces. 

CoSpaces is an educational platform that allows users to 
create and explore 3D, Virtual Reality (VR), and Augmented 
Reality (AR) environments. 

Year 5 designed a Roman CoSpace and added images of the 
Romans as well as animation and block-based coding.



YEAR 5



Year 6 were very fortunate to have a visit from a STEM 
Ambassador this term. 

Lucy shared what she does in her job role and how she uses 
technology in it.

YEAR 6 



STEM AMBASSADOR



YEAR 6

Year 6 also used CoSpaces in their coding lessons this term.

They were able to choose their topic and Christmas proved 
a popular choice!

They designed their whole scene and used animations and 
images, with sequences and repetition in block-based 
coding.



YEAR 6



ONLINE SAFETY TIPS!



#WakeUpWednesday 
| National College

https://nationalcollege.com/channels/wakeupwednesday


MERRY CHRISTMAS

Wishing you all a 
very Merry 
Christmas and a 
Happy New Year!


